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Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Please find below an invitation to our 2nd online webinar that we are facilitating for parents and carers on 
Tuesday 14th December, led by the organisation ‘It Happens’. This workshop provides a platform for parents 
and carers to consider guidance on 'Positive RSHE at home… top tips for brilliant conversations'. The ultimate 
goal of statutory RSHE is all adults working together, in school and at home, to improve conversations about 
these significant topics. However, we know that many of you are asking for support in this area. These 
inclusive sessions are an opportunity to discuss the many learning moments that occur at home so that you 
can carry on these important conversations. 
  
FORMAT: Webinar 
TIME: 6.30–7.30pm  
 
To make this session as useful as possible, please can you complete the following survey. The more 

information you give to It Happens – and the more questions you ask – the more relevant they can make the 

presentation. It is completely anonymous so your responses will not be linked with your identity at all. The 

overall results will be shared with the school so that we can get a snapshot of parent feelings around this 

important topic: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Lymm_Parents_Dec21  

The survey will need to be completed by no later than Friday 10th December.    

The link to the webinar is: https://lymmhigh-org-
uk.zoom.us/j/92684382238?pwd=Z0Z1ZHpKVzg3ZzRNWXdZcFFFS1kxdz09  

Meeting ID: 926 8438 2238  

Passcode: 635751 

The webinar is designed to be interactive and they run their webinars using Menti. This will require you to 

have a second device (phone, tablet or laptop) so that you can vote, poll and ask anonymous questions. Due to 

the nature of the webinar, we will not be recording and sharing the evening and so attendance to the event is 

essential. I should also add that parents will not be expected to have their cameras on for the session, and do 

not have to ask or answer questions if they would prefer not to.  

 

Our next Life Programme sessions are on the 15th December 2021 and will be looking at the following topics:  

• Year 7: Healthy life – diet, physical activity, sleep vs. caffeine, smoking and alcohol 

• Year 8: Identifying and challenging gender-based discrimination 

• Year 9: Different family units, positive family relationships, conflict and resolution 

• Year 10: Perceptions of sex, gender and relationships: pornography focus 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Lymm_Parents_Dec21
https://lymmhigh-org-uk.zoom.us/j/92684382238?pwd=Z0Z1ZHpKVzg3ZzRNWXdZcFFFS1kxdz09
https://lymmhigh-org-uk.zoom.us/j/92684382238?pwd=Z0Z1ZHpKVzg3ZzRNWXdZcFFFS1kxdz09


 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

• Year 11: Gender and Personal identity: Assertiveness 

• Year 12: Drugs and alcohol – what are the risks? External speaker: HOME (sabinaosbournegray.com) 

• Year 13: Race in Britain – Inequality, identity and belonging 

 

We hope that the webinar taking place will further equip you with the tools to support any conversations that 

might come from these sessions, and may give families more confidence to start the dialogue themselves. The 

education of RSHE is a joint responsibility between school and home, and our aim is to provide support for all 

parties to do this effectively.  

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact ttaylor@lymmhigh.org.uk  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss T. Taylor 

Assistant Headteacher: Raising Standards  
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